We are certainly settling back into life here in San Carlos. I am immersed in my lessons once again, plugging away at that, meeting six times a week with various teachers, and then studying throughout the week on top of that. I am feeling rather encouraged at the moment with my progression. I try to set realistic goals for my usage of the language and hope to enter into a mentoring relationship with a student this coming school year. I believe this is possible at my current state and presume it will only be better by January.  Noel is starting to learn words, run quite quickly, has six teeth that are eager to poke through, and is steadily keeping us on our toes. Katie is doing well, staying encouraged, and looking forward to the school year where she offers so much of her time by serving in such a tremendous way. We are still on the hunt for a secretary for the school and Katie will likely be the one to interview and train whomever is chosen.
           As we think to the future, we are persistently seeking God for His counsel for what is best for our family. The house we currently rent is on the market to be sold, thus leaving us with a subtle inclining to search for another place that would better suit our needs and a home that is not in jeopardy of being sold. We have been wavering the possibility of pursuing another house in the area that would meet the criteria of our needs.
 
Please Pray That: 
 
· Denver would have the ability to effectively mentor a student! As for Katie and Noel, they are doing very well.
· CEC would find a suitable secretary and that Katie would have wisdom in interviewing and training. 
· as Denver and Katie navigate the new waters of parenting (as Noel is constantly changing and new challenges arise), they may continue to lean on God and that He may grant them wisdom on how to teach and demonstrate Christ and His Word to Noel.
· they would have discernment in finding a new place to live, that God would make it exceedingly clear to them whether or not to move forward. And if so…  that their funds would come together to make it possible. 
 
           So these are the things we are currently facing. Big or small.. all things in which we can lay at the foot of the cross. We know that we can trust God with all things, for He has proven faithful countless times! Whatever His will be for us, we continue to trust in His sovereign plan.
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